
 

 

Saint Anne Parish Confirmation Program 
 

Guidelines for Letter to Bishop Hennessey 
 

(Letter due: February 28th) 
 
 

 
Dear Confirmation Candidates, 
 
Bishop Hennessey has requested that each candidate for the Sacrament of Confirmation write a 
letter to him answering the following questions: 
 
1. What saint’s name did you pick for your Confirmation?  Why did you select this  
 name? 
 
2. What is it about the faith of your sponsor that inspired you to select him/her? 
 
It is important that the candidates give thoughtful consideration to their response to these 
questions because the Bishop reads each letter and, during our meeting with him prior to our 
Confirmation liturgy, asks individual candidates to comment on their responses.  Please type up 
this letter and address it to: Most Reverend Robert Hennessey and mail your completed letter to: 
 
Saint Anne Parish 
75 King Street 
Littleton, MA  01460 
Attention: Joan Mattila/Bishop Letter 
 

You may also bring your completed letter to class in an envelope clearly marked “Bishop Letter” 

by no later than our February 28th session. 
 
If you have any questions, please direct them to Mrs. Mattila.  
 
Thank you and God Bless! 
 
 
 

 


